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13 March 2023 
School Photos 2023 

 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
School photos will be taking place in the last week of term on Wednesday 5 April and 
Thursday 6 April 2023. 
 
Photos taken on Wednesday 5 April include: 

• Class groups 
• Individual portraits 
• Preschool Red class 
• Preschool Red sibling groups 

Photos taken on Thursday 6 April include:  
• Student Leadership Team (School Captains, House Captains) 
• Preschool Blue class 
• Sibling groups 
• Students who were absent due to illness on Wednesday 

Ordering Envelopes 
All students have been supplied with a personalised envelope for ordering their individual 
portraits and class group photos. Spare envelopes are available if required. 
 
Sibling Groups 
If you wish for your children to have a sibling photo, these will be ordered using a separate 
envelope, which is available on request from the office. Please ask your child to collect one if 
this is required. 
 
Payments & Return dates 
Sibling orders can be made by: 

• online via www.msp.com.au until Wednesday 29 March.  
(Please note this is the preferred option.) 
OR 

• by cash (correct money, no change given) in ordering envelope to the office until 
Wednesday 29 March. 

Portrait & class group orders can be made by: 
• online via the www.msp.com.au until Wednesday 29 March.  

(Please note this is the preferred option.) 
OR 

• by cash (correct money, no change given) in ordering envelope to the office until 
Wednesday 29 March. 

Please ensure students are in full school uniform, and on time to school, so they are not 
missed. 
 
Ms Natasha Poullos        Mr Garry Sheen 
School Photograph Coordinator      Principal 

mailto:wattlegrov-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
http://www.msp.com.au/
http://www.msp.com.au/

